
Pikeville Independent Board of Education Tax Rate Hearing 

October 19, 2021 5:45 PM 

John Waddell Administration Building 

 

Attendance Taken at 5:48 PM:  
 

Present Board Members:    

Mrs. Ashley Brown  

Dr. Kevin Pugh  

Mrs. Brittany Ratliff  

Mr. Bill Staggs  

Mr. Joe Ray Thornbury  

  

 

 

I. Call to Order   
 

     Chairman Thornbury called the meeting to order at approximately 5:48 pm. 

 

 

II. Action/Discussion Items   

 

      A. Rate for 2021 Property Taxes   
 

Chairman Thornbury announced the proposed property tax rate for 2021 of 74.7 cents   

which is the same rate as the previous year and opened the floor for public comment. No 

public comment was given. 

 

III. Adjournment   
 

Order #1841 - Motion Passed:  Adjournment passed unanimously with a motion by Mr. Bill 

Staggs and a second by Dr. Kevin Pugh.   

 
 

 

 

 

_____________________________________        _____________________________________ 

Joe Ray Thornbury, Chairman             David Trimble, Superintendent/Secretary 

Pikeville Independent Board of Education               Pikeville Independent Board of Education 
 

 

 


